From: M7 /03

Sent date: 24/08/2018 - 15:58
To: pmods22@ribbievalley.gov.org
Subject: Fwd: Proposed housing development at High Moor

«==-0Q
From n
Date : 19/08/2018 - 17:42 (BST)
To : pmods22@ribblevalley.gov.org

Subject : Proposed housing development at High Moor

We wish to voice our strong objections to the possible additional 100 houses
which could be built on farmland at High Moor, off Pendle Road. It is hard to
believe that this is a serious proposal with the Halfpenny Meadows
development going ahead for 1000 plus houses in the same area. Not only are
we losing our lovely green fields and footpaths which are so important to us
for our local walks, but all traffic problems which are building up are being
completely ignored.

Clitheroe is fast losing its character as a lovely market town and becoming a
commuter town without the infrastructure to support it.

We are encouraged to put forward our objections but have little confidence
that public opinion ever seems to win the day. We ask that just for once
whoever holds the power to approve or disapprove of this further development
will listen to local rate-paying residents who vote them onto the council in the
hope that they will fairly represent them.

Sent from Samsung tablet
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